

Beechwood Weekly



Friday, September 10th, 2021

Upcoming Events, Deadlines & Notices

Noon Dismissal / Free Dress Days

Wednesday, September 22nd
*Reminder ONLY Minimum Days are
Free Dress Days!!

Parent Advisory

*General Meeting – Thursday, Sept 16th, 6pm Zoom link to come

*Welcome Back Event - *Friday, September 17th* Mark your calendars...more details to come.

Menlo Park Libraries Hours

Here are the indoor public access hours for the Main Library and Belle Haven Branch Library.

These hours may change and/or expand in the future.

*Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays:
12pm - 8 p.m.
*Fridays and Saturdays:
10 a.m. - 6 p.m.
*Sundays, Mondays, and holidays:
Closed

Palo Alto Art Center Exhibition

"The Art of Disability Culture" *Tours available Sept. 28th-Dec. 10th 2021* See flyer attached for more information.

Parent Point Opportunities

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

We are looking for parents who might be interested in helping us with 2 big projects:



- 1) Picnic tables sanded and stained
 - * This job if done by one parent, will complete your parent point requirements for the year
- 2) Trimming of cactus in secret garden

If interested in doing any of these jobs, please contact Ms. Jiménez at <u>ijimenez@beechwoodschool.org</u> or calling the school at (650) 327-5052.

Attention

8th Grade Parents!!

Please contact Mrs. Connolly to schedule a meeting for a High School Prep. Conference. This will be held on campus before or after school. 8th grade students should also attend this meeting. Parents will earn a Parent Education Point for participating.

You can contact Mrs. Connolly at kconnolly@beechwoodschool.org or at (650)387-7402

Girls Volleyball

Hello Parents,

If you are the parent of a girl that is in either sixth, seventh, or eighth grade, the Menlo Park Recreation department is offering girls volleyball once again. Some girls have shown an interest in playing but not enough to form a team, I need your help. Because we are a small school, our Beechwood girls will have to combine girls from different grades to form a team. I believe it will be good for them in several ways and I am hoping that with your help we can form a team and join the league. The deadline to join the league is September 13th, please encourage your girls to join.

Thank You, Coach Hughes

